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*Congregation is invited to stand at this time.	

Our soul waits for the LORD; he is our help and shield.
Our heart is glad in him because we trust in his holy name.
Let your steadfast love, O LORD, be upon us, even as we 
hope in you.

God of love and justice, we long for peace within and 
without. We long for harmony in our families, for serenity in 
the midst of struggle. We long for the day when our homes 
will be a dwelling place for your love. Yet we confess that we 
are often anxious, we do not trust each other, and we harbor 
violence. We are not willing to take the risks and make the 
sacrifices that love requires. Look up on us with kindness and 
grace. Rule in our homes and in all the world; show us to walk 
in your paths, through the mercy of our Savior. Amen. 

Sunday, August 10, 2025 |9:00 AM
Prelude		  Ying Wang, pianist

Welcome 	 Pastor Will Wilson

*Call to Worship 	

*Opening Hymn:  Guide Me, O Thou Great Jehovah, Hymn #281

*Prayer of Confession 	 Liz Weller

*Hearing the Good News of God

*Passing the Peace

Today’s Scripture Reading: Genesis 4:1-16	 Pastor Will

Sermon

Offertory & The Gift of Giving 				  

Offertory Music	 Ying Wang

*Doxology: Praise God, from Whom All Blessings Flow, Hymn #592

Joys and Concerns

Prayers of the People and Lord’s Prayer



*Closing Hymn:  Called as Partners in Christ’s Service, Hymn #343

*Benediction		 Liz Weller

*Postlude	 Ying Wang
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We want to pray for you. 
Please send your prayer 
request via email to 
prayerlist@myfpc.org. 
It will be passed along 
to the Pastors and, if you 
would like, included in the 
FPC weekly prayer list.

We are a Stephen Ministry 
Church. If you would like to 
talk with a trained listener, 
please contact the church 
office at 608-949-9445 or 
info@myfpc.org. 

First Presbyterian Church
5763 County Road Q
Waunakee, WI 53597

If you are able, please 
continue to support FPC 
financially. We depend 
on you to keep important 
ministries. Scan the code 
below to donate online.

Contact the church:
608-949-9445 or
info@myfpc.org FPC | First Presbyterian Church | myfpc.org

Sign-up for our weekly 
e-newsletter, 

The Connector

Welcome to Summer at FPC
9AM	 Worship Service in the Sanctuary: 		
	 Communion is served on the first Sunday 
	 of each month.

10AM	 Following worship, join us for 
	 Fellowship and Coffee

Parents: 
Help yourself to the red Busy Bags in the Lobby for 
our younger worshipers.

The Wiggle Room is available for any youngster 
needing it. It is located on the other side of the one-
way glass and equipped with toys and books where 
you can also hear the sermon.

The Nursery (0-3 years) is available during service 
from 9-10am in room 200.

All are welcome here!

Pastor Will Wilson

Pastor Ben K. Ehrets



August 10, 2025
What’s Happening at FPC

•	 FPC will begin offering two Sunday services starting 
September 14 at 9AM & 10:15AM.  
 
Connect & Reflect - All adults are welcome to join for 
a relaxing afternoon of connection and conversation 

on Sunday, August 10 at 3PM. Bring a lawn chair and meet at the 
Covered Picnic Area. 

•	 Men’s Ministry Dinner - All men are welcome to meet for dinner 
on Wednesday, August 13 at 6:30PM at The Long Girl Brewing 
Company for fellowship and food. 

•	 Care for the Caregivers Support Group – Sometimes we need 
someone to walk with us, someone who is experiencing the 
same path of caregiving. Join us Monday, August 11 at 6:30PM. 
Questions? Email Marcia Chase at marchase@icloud.com. 

•	 Dining Divas - Join us for dinner at Biaggi’s on Thursday, August 21 
at 5PM for delicious food and fabulous fellowship. 

•	 The next blood drive is August 22 at Noon hosted by Waunakee 
Ecumenical Board at FPC in Fellowship Hall. 
 
Scan the QR code for other amazing opportunities to connect

 
New Prayers 

•	 Continued prayers of healing for Jerry Ronspiez as he recovers from recent gallbladder 
surgery.  

•	 Continued prayers of comfort and healing for Julie Hoffmann who has melanoma in her 
eye as well as a tumor on a kidney. Julie is Nan Bubier’s partner Dick’s, daughter. 

•	 Please pray for Mark Hensel who is recovering from a pacemaker implant procedure. 

 Continued Prayers 

•	 Eileen Mathwig - continued health concerns

•	 Jerry Ronspiez- continued health challenges

•	 John and Wendi Lichte - continued health concern

•	 Kevin Olson - continued prayers that his body will accept treatments to stop transplant 
rejection.

Joys and Concerns



GIVING STATEMENTS

Heads Up! 
FPC sent out 2025 Q1 and Q2 giving statements on Aug. 5

1. Email Delivery: 
If we have your email on file, you received your statement via email from
notifications@onrealmmail.org with the subject line: “Please Review FPC 
Giving Statement.”

The email includes a secure link to download your statement—no login 
rquired. The message is signed by Monty Cordell, FPC’s new Finance Elder.

2. Mail Delivery:
If we don’t have your email, your statement will be mailed to your home 
address - statements were mailed by Thursday, Aug. 7.

3. New System:
We’re now using a new church management system to track donations 
and generate statements. Please review your statement carefully.

Need Help?
If you notice any discrepancies or have questions, contact: Kristina Maher, 
Church Business Administrator Finance@myfpc.org | 608-949-9453

Thank you for your continued generosity and support of FPC’s mission!


